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    Newsletter for May 1, 2025 

 

EXCITING CHANGES AHEAD FOR OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
As our school continues to grow and expand to meet the needs of our students, we are making adjust-
ments to accommodate this growth K-5.  As a result, our Preschool program will be concluding at the 
end of this school year.  We are grateful for the wonderful families who have been part o four Preschool 
program and want to ensure a smooth transition for those seeking continued early childhood education.  
We are pleased to share that St. Joan of Arc Preschool is welcoming interested families for the 2025-
2026 school year.  For more information about their program, please contact their school office at 330-
477-2972 or email gmitchell@youngstowndiocese.org.   Thank you for being a valued part of our school 
community—we appreciate your support and look forward to continuing to grow together!  

ANNUAL SPORT DAY-We will have our Annual Sport Day on Tuesday, May 27th.  More  
information will come home about this at a later time. 

 
YEARBOOKS-The yearbooks are in and were sent home with the students that ordered 
one.  We have a few left for sale at $18 each.  They will be sold on a first come first serve 
basis.  We will not hold any for anyone. 
 
NO MORE BAGS OF TAKIS OR OTHER BAGS OF SNACKS - We have had issues with stu-
dents bringing bags of Takis (and other snacks) to school.  So as of NOW—NO ONE is 
permitted to bring bags of Takis or other bags of snacks to school.  If your student packs 
their lunch and wants Takis  or snacks to eat with their lunch you can put some in a    
baggie for them but they are NOT to share them with anyone else.   

Don't Forget to Order This Year's School Pictures 

ENJOY 10% OFF your online order! 

Use CODE:      S2510OFF 

EXPIRES: July 31, 2025 

CHROMEBOOKS-Your students (K-5) each have a Chromebook that 
is on loan to them by the school.  We have been checking the con-
dition of them during the last couple of weeks and are finding that 
there are several that have not been taken care of very well.  If we 
find that there is going to be an expensive repair, you may receive 
a bill for repairing the damage that your child has done to their 
Chromebook.  Please don’t be surprised by this if you do get a bill.   

SHORTS-Today is the first day that students are permitted to wear shorts to school. 


